PRIVY COUNCIL

Ottawa, September 6, 1952.

Kunio Hidaka and Associates,
200 Bay Street,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of August 29th,
I am enclosing a copy of Order in Council P.C. 3551
of 15th July 1952. In connection with your request
for a copy of P.C. 667 of 4th February 1952, dealing
with the War Claims Interim Compensation Rules, I
wish to advise that your letter has been forwarded to
Alistair Napier, Esquire, of the War Claims Branch,
Office of the Custodian of Enemy Property, Victoria
Building, Ottawa, who has copies of the Rules in
mimeographed form and from whom you may expect to
hear shortly.

I might point out that for information,
documents, etc., relative to war claims, your best
source of information and copies is Mr. Napler.

Yours truly,

Y oo

A. M. H111,
Agssistant Clerk of the Privy Council.
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